Town of Erving Library Building Committee

4/8/2017 9:00 AM

Held at the Proposed Site of the New Erving Public Library, 43 Northfield Rd.

In Attendance

Co-Chair Sara Campbell, Marcia Bernard, Becky Hubbard, Deb Smith and Charlie Zilinski. Co-Chair Jacquie Boyden joined the committee at 9:45am. Library Director Barbara Friedman joined the committee at 11am.

The committee called to order at 9:00 am at 43 Northfield Rd.

Approval of Minutes

No minutes to review

New Business – Staking the Library

The building committee, using stakes and spray paint began mapping out the layout of the proposed new library. At approximately 9:30 am the committee moved into the Senior Community Center to warm up and discuss potential theme ideas for the interior of the library. The committee resumed mapping out the proposed new library at approximately 10 am.

After seeing the building mapped out Deb voiced concern that the teen room may be too small. Marcia suggested that a type of divider/moveable wall might be a better option then a standard wall in between the tutoring rooms to make them more flexible/useable.

New Business – Public Information Session at 11 am

The public information session began at 11am. Arlene & Denny Wonsey dropped by to tour the library layout. They were the only residents in attendance.

Future Meetings & Adjournment

The library building committee adjourned the public information meeting at noon.

Respectfully Submitted By

Debra L. Smith